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I submit this testimony regarding the proposed 4% tax on tires.  We are already one 

of the most heavily taxes states.  We already pay about 60 cents per gallon for 

gasoline including the state gasoline tax.  Taxing the tires does not cure the problems 

with wildlife.  It will just be another means to feed the extraordinary machine that is 

Salem.  If you want to help wildlife get rid of the wolf population that ODFW 

introduced.  While you're at it, get rid of ODFW.  Tires are an unrelated commodity to 

the real game problems.  


